
From: Adrienne S. Fmailto:ourwemail@lycos~com1
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 8:50 PM
To: Ruderman, Jack
Subject: Laidlaw renewable project

To whom it may concern, I feel that the laidlaw project would be very good for the New
Hampshire economy, it would create much needed jobs and such businesses need the support of
the people to make the economy better, we feel that a recommendation in support of their PPA is
warranted. Moving towards renewable energy is better for the environment.

David and Adrienne


